
August 2, 2019

Your NUHW Bargaining Committee met with KPC management 

on July 24. In membership meetings leading up to that bargaining 

session, Seton members made it clear that many of management’s 

proposed changes were unacceptable, including take-aways on 

healthcare and retirement benefits. In bargaining on July 24, we 

expressed members’ response to these proposed take-aways in no 

uncertain terms. 

While Seton owners come and go,  
it is the workers who keep  
this hospital running and  
provide important services  
to our community.

In Unity,

Your NUHW Bargaining Committee
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For more information, contact NUHW Organizer 
John Avalos at (415) 359-8367 or javalos@nuhw.org.

SETON MEDICAL CENTER • SETON COASTSIDE

NUHW-KPC  
CONTRACT NEGOTIATIONS  

UPDATE

UPCOMING
Wednesday, August 14:  Negotiations

 The Heart Institute at Seton

Late August: The Attorney General’s  
Hearing on KPC’s Takeover of  

Seton/Seton Coastside (details to follow)

Please join us and show management we 
are determined to keep our contract with 
fair wages and benefits which we have 
fought to achieve over many decades. 


